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DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To:  Mary Kirkwood, Commodore       Sep 9th, 2020 

        Dean McFarren, Chief of Staff 

Cc:  District Board and Staff       

From:  Ricardo Moreno, Interpreter Corps Program Coordinator                          

  
 
HIGHLIGHTS/”3 UPS”: 
CDR Keenan graciously reached out to the front office of Pac Area and D11 Commanders and also the D11 
Public Affairs office about the INT Corps program and shared our flyer. They “all commented about what a 
great resource the Interpreter Program is and they appreciated having the flyer to reference”.   
  
 
PROJECTS: 
We reiterate the ask for DCDRs, ASCs, AUCs and other leaders to please spread the word about the program.  
 
I remain available to participate in AUX calls or calls with the CG Units to talk about the program and address 
any questions.  
 
 
GOALS AND OBJECTIVES:  
Increase awareness and utilization 
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